
Dear   Smith-Cotton   High   School   Parent(s):  
 
Looking   for   a   creative   way   to   tell   your   student,   “I   love   you   and   I’m   proud   of   you”?   
Place   a   recognition   ad   in   the   yearbook!     This   is   a   great   way   to   recreate   your   senior’s   memories   through   a   message   saying  
how   you   feel   about   them.   
 
All   senior   ads   this   year   will   be   $50   and   will   be   printed   on   quarter   pages   in   the   yearbook.    All   ads   can   include   up   to   2  
images   of   your   choice.   
 
Reserve   a   space   for   your   ad   today   and   say   how   proud   you   are.    Like   the   yearbook,   your   message   will   be   a   permanent  
memory.    The   deadline   is   Friday,   February   29,   2019.  
 
If   you   have   not   purchased   the   yearbook   and   would   like   to   do   so,   simply   put   a   note   in   with   your   ad   and   include   the  
$44.   The   yearbook   price   will   go   up   to   $48   on   February   29 th,    2019,   so   make   sure   you   order   on   or   before   February   29,  
2020.   
 
Thanks!  
 
Sincerely,  
The   Yearbook   Staff  
 

RECOGNITION   AD   ORDER   FORM   2018-2019–    Deadline   is   Friday,   February   29 th ,   2020.   
Anything   received   after   this   deadline   will   depend   on   how   much   room   is   available,  

Ads   will   not   be   created   until   money   has   been   received .    Include   a   stamped,   self-addressed   envelope   if   you’d  
like   your   images   returned.  

 
Send   to:   Archives   –   Smith-Cotton   High   School  

Re:   Recognition   Ad,   2010   Tiger   Pride   Blvd.,   Sedalia,   Mo   65301  
Please   feel   free   to   email   your   pictures   and   message   to    lazenbyb@sedalia200.org   

 
Student   Name______________________   Parent   Name___________________________  

Amount   Enclosed:  Ad:  $50  

 Yearbook:  $44  

 Total:   

   

Don’t   forget   to   include   your   photos!  
Please   write   the   message   that   you   would   like   to   write   to   your   student   on   the   space   provided   or   on   a   separate   sheet   of  
paper.   The   maximum   amount   of   words   will   be   75.    *Archives   Staff   reserves   to   the   right   to   edit   for   length   and   clarity*  
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